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We Stock A Complete Line For All Lighting Systems 

October 30, 2019 
 
City of Rapid City 
300 6th Street  
Rapid City SD, 57701  
C/O Traffic Operations  
 
Attn Steve Frooman  
 
As per the Street Light maintenance contract I would like to exercise our option to extend 
the contract for an additional year(s) at the current agreed upon unit rate. We will 
continue to provide the best possible service during this new contract. 
 
As in the past I do recommend a group relamp. We have done this in the past with a 5- 
year contract. The overall costs are considerably lower, fewer outages, and light levels 
are higher on the road surfaces. The lighting system currently is in a “next to out” 
scenario and where no matter what we do the lights are at rated end of life. A relamp is 
the best maintenance you can do.  
 
 
Sincerely  

Paul Weber 
Paul Weber 


